
PTO 

 

T
w

e
e

d
d

a
le

 N
e

w
s
le

tt
e

r 
- 

W
e

d
n

e
s
d

a
y
 3

1
s
t 

M
a

rc
h

  
2

0
2

1
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I would just like to take this opportunity to thank you on behalf of the 
Tweeddale staff for your support since returning from lockdown. It has 
been a tough couple of weeks but the children have settled back well 
and have been a credit to you. I am always impressed by their             
resilience and eagerness to to just get back to it. 
 
I wish you a restful break and would encourage you to keep yourselves and your families 
safe by following the latest government guidance relating to Covid-19. 
 
I would also urge you to monitor your children's use of social media and if you have any 
issues, report these to the police immediately. 
 
Once again I wish you a very enjoyable holiday and I keep my fingers crossed for decent 
weather  

Mr Powell 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Nursery September 2021 

If you have a child that is three before 31st August 2021 and you need a Nursery place, 
for September 2021 pop into the office for an Application form or go to 
https://www.tweeddaleprimary.sutton.sch.uk/new-to-nursery.php. 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 

April 

Monday 19th ………INSET Day 
Tuesday 20th ………Back to School/Year 3 Football Club to start 3.30-4.30pm 
Wednesday 21st…...Morning Dodgeball Club for Year 4 & Rounders Club for Year 6  
Thursday 22nd……. Year 1 Multi Skills Lunchtime Club/ Rounders Club for Year 5 
Monday 26th……….Year 2 Football Club 3.30-4.30  
 
May 
Monday 3rd…………Bank Holiday 
Friday 28th………….Break up for Half Term 
W/B Monday 31st….Half Term 

 

July 

Friday 23rd………….Break up for Summer Holidays 

 

PTFA 

 

We would like to say a big thank you to Jennifer Ramsey and Sarah  
Bartholomew for organising the Easter Raffle and working hard to get eggs  

mailto:https://www.tweeddaleprimary.sutton.sch.uk/new-to-nursery.php?subject=Nursery%20Application%20Form

